
Microsoft Updated SMTP Email Protocols

Microsoft announced that they are increasing security protocols which may affect the

Scan-to-Email function(SMTP) for accounts which utilize this function.

From Microsoft:

Clients who use an Office 365/Microsoft account for SMTP/Scan to Email will need to

have this function/setting turned on.

Microsoft’s announcement states that the setting is only being turned off on accounts in

which it is not being used, so this may not have an effect on some accounts.

If the setting needs to be changed, contact your IT administrator and follow the

instructions provided by Microsoft.
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